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Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

16th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Alton Towers trip Thursday 29th June 
 
To celebrate the end of the summer examinations and your child ending their time with us at Corby Technical 
School, we would like to offer all students in Year 13 the opportunity to visit Alton Towers theme park on 
Thursday 29th June. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £16.00 which includes travel and theme park entry. Students will need to bring a 
packed lunch or money with them to purchase food/drink at the theme park. Any students who are entitled to 
Free School Meals will be provided with a packed lunch which will be available for collection on the morning of 
the trip.  
 
Students will need to be in school no later than 8.15am and we anticipate a return to school at approximately 
6.15pm. Students can wear their own clothes for the trip but please ensure they are suitable and the weather on 
the day is taken into consideration. When taking students off-site for any reason, we expect the same high 
standards of behaviour that we would in school.   
 
To confirm your child’s place on the Alton Towers trip, please ensure full payment has been made on Wisepay by 
Wednesday 21st June. Once the payment window has closed, all payments will become non-refundable. 
 

      If you have any questions, please contact Mr Hallas via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 

Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mr A Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
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